
Batch 1099751 (Expiry: 10/2023)

Vitality Brands Worldwide Pty Ltd, the official sponsor of Cancer Council 
Sunscreens, following consultation with the Therapeutic Goods 

Administration, is recalling batch: 1099751 (Expiry:10/2023) of 200ml 
Cancer Council Sensitive Sunscreen SPF50+ because benzene levels 
above the allowable amount have been detected. While the levels of 

benzene are above the allowable under Australian standards, the health risk 
to consumers who may have used these products is considered extremely 

low. TGA guidelines for this matter are set to ensure that an individuals’ 
excess cancer risk does not exceed 1 in 100,000 if that individual used the 

maximum recommended amount of the product every day for 70 years. 
No other batches of these identified medicine are affected by this recall.

Consumers who currently use the affected batches of these products should 
immediately stop using them and contact Vitality Brands Worldwide for a full 

refund along with additional information such as evidence of purchase.
Anyone who is concerned in any way about the use of this 
product affecting their health should consult their doctor.

We sincerely apologise for any inconvenience.
For further information, please contact Vitality Brands Worldwide’s

Consumer Helpline on info@skinhealth.com.au or 1300 364 515
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